
 

 

 

June 26, 2020 

Vista Woods is happy to announce that the facility has gone over three weeks without a newly 

confirmed COVID-19 case with residents. Unfortunately, we have experiences one more death bringing 

our in-house cases down to one. That resident remains in isolation and is expected to recover soon. 

No further staff have been reported ill with the virus. Both staff and residents are monitored daily. As 

with most facilities, we are under Phase one of the government reopening plan and visitation remains 

restricted. We appreciate the great support and patience of our Residents and their families. 

We ask everyone to remain cautious and safe as we are seeing a new surge around the country.  

 

(end) 
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